
 

THE SUNBIRD 

CLASS 

NEWSLETTER 

 
On 

Tuesday afternoons the  
children a session in the 
sensory room where they 
are encouraged to relax 
and enjoy the soothing 
lights. 
 

On Wednesday afternoon the 
children have their turn in 
the softplay room where they 
can experience a different 
floor surface and environ-

ment. 

 

On Tuesday morning 
the children ex-
plore the school’s 
Squirrel woods area 
where they will be en-
couraged to engage in 
some forest school 
activities and to no-
tice the seasonal 
changes as they hap-
pen. We hope to be 
able to plant of our 
plants. 

On Wednesday mornings 
we will continue to work 
with Elliot our PE special-
ist in the Hall. The chil-
dren will be working on 
the large apparatus. 

On a Thursday afternoon 
the children enjoy a  
session outside in the 
swing area. 

On Monday mornings we will 
be having Beth back with us 
for a sensory music session. 
The children enjoy experienc-
ing Beth playing her instru-
ments and the experience of 
live music. 


